
 

 

 

 

June 20, 2017 

Dear Exhibitor/Concessionaire:  

Please find the enclosed vendor information for the 2017 Colusa County Pumpkin 

Village. Pumpkin Village will be open to the public Saturday and Sunday, October 21st, 

22st, 28th, 29th, 2017 from 10am-4pm. We ask that all vendors be set up and available 

during all four public days of Pumpkin Village. Upon arrival to the grounds please come 

into the Main Office and we will show you where your space will be located. We ask that 

all exhibitors be in place, set up and ready to go by 9:00 a.m. (prior to the opening of the 

gates). 

All food concessions must register with the Colusa County Health Department. Please 

be set up and ready to be checked by the Colusa County Health Department while at 

Pumpkin Village.  

We ask that all vendors have a “Harvest” or “Fall” theme to them, for example if you are 

selling cookies they should be decorated as pumpkins, ghosts, spiders, etc. Booth fees 

are as follows:  

 Outdoor booth: 10’x10’, $100 

 Food Concessions: 10’x10’, $150 or 25% whichever is greater  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (530) 458-2641 ext. 106 

 We look forward to your participation in the 2017 Colusa County Pumpkin Village!  

 

Sincerely, 

Araceli Plaza 
Office Assistant 

 

1303 10th St. 
Colusa, CA 95932 
(530) 458-2641 X 106 
araceli@colusacountyfair.com 
www.colusafairgrounds.com  
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